Meetings are suspended for July and August 2024
The book club will resume on
September 9™ at 5:30 pm.

The Auburn Public Library
Evening Book Club

The Auburn Public Library will provide books for all
meetings.

Unless otherwise noted, all meetings are held on
the second Monday of every month from 5:30 pm —
6:30 pm. The next meeting will be held on Monday
September 9. For more information, contact Rose
Laird at roselaird@charter.net, the Library Director
at jcollins@town.auburn.ma.us, or call the Library
at 508-832-7790
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